
SPECIAL TOWN ELECTION 

 

The Charlemont Select Board has called a Special Town Election to fill the Select Board seat that 
is vacant due to the resignation of Elizabeth VanIderstine.  The term of this position is one year.   

The Special Election is scheduled for Tuesday, August 3, 2021 from noon to 7 pm.  The place 
where the election will be held has not been determined at this time. 

Nomination papers for this position are available and must be returned to the Town Clerk by 
Tuesday, June 29, 2021. Please  contact Town Clerk Kathy Reynolds for more information or to 
obtain nomination papers. 


